
PTA Meeting Minutes June 8, 2022 
 
Welcome 
 

• Thank you and welcome everyone here today. 
• Welcome to Mr. Grishman, Mrs. Kletter, and Board of Education members who are 

in attendance. 
• A special thank you to the Ratner family for joining us today. 

 
Reflections Presentation 
 
Thank you to all of the students here today who participated in this year’s Reflections 
Contest (presentation of projects and certificates). 
 
Mrs. Kletter’s Report  
 

• Despite all of the challenges, we had a very positive year. 
• Some of our key accomplishments include in-person field trips, assemblies, 

multicultural night and having parents attend events in the building. 
• Please look at the beautiful art work on display here by Mrs. Gilfeder. 
• Also please try and take a look at the items on display as part of our time capsule. 
• A big welcome to the Ratner family. 

 
Presentation 
 
We would like to say thank you to the Ratner Family for joining us today. We wanted to 
take this opportunity to say how honored we are that the school our children attend will 
bear the name of a great man like your father Jeffery Ratner. We have put together this 
gift basket as a small token of our appreciation. 
 
Installation of new PTA Officers for 2022-2023 
 
President – Tiffany Gedanken 
President – Jessica Sternchos 
Vice President – Christine Oh 
Vice President – Stephanie Richman 
Secretary – Jessica McKinney 
Treasurer – Robyn Mermelstein 
 
Thank you to the departing PTA officers and to those who will not be back next year:  
Vinita Malik, Emily Wachtel, Misa Abe and Meredith Greenberg.  And special thanks to 
our two presidents – Sheree Weingarten and Melissa Mancuso – for all of their hard work. 
 
Mr. Grishman’s Report  
 

• Congratulations to the new board of officers and to Mrs. Kletter for a wonderful first 
year at JRRS. 

• We had a successful year and now we wish everyone a restful and peaceful 
summer. 

 
  



Multicultural Night 
 
We had a wonderful turnout at the event on Monday, May 16. Thank you again to 
everyone who participated! 
 
Incoming Kindergarten Playdate 
 
On Saturday, May 14th, the incoming kindergarten enjoyed an afternoon of playing games 
with GAALs, pizza and ices. 
 
Secretary’s Report: Attendance sheet is being passed around.  Reading of thank you 
notes from staff. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
 
This year’s books are in the process of being closed.  We expect a smooth transition to 
the new treasurer. 
 
Committee Reports 
 
Community Service:  Thank you to everyone who contributed to the Bus Drivers fundraiser. 
 
Sunshine: Our Staff luncheon on May 6th was enjoyed by the teachers and staff. 
 
SEPTA:  The last meeting of the year will take place on June 14th at 7 pm at Jericho High 
School where awards of recognition will be given out and our district retirees will be 
honored. 
 
Fifth Grade Committee: 
 

• On May 20th, the 5th grade celebrated Heritage Day with parents and kids. Lawn 
signs for graduation were distributed at this event. Please let us know if you 
haven’t received one for your graduate. 

• On Sunday, May 22nd, the 5th grade kids met with their Jackson and Cantiague 
counterparts at Sportshub. They played games and began to get to know each 
other. Thank you to all who attended. 

• Marion Lazan is a survivor who spoke with our 5th graders about her personal 
experiences living through the Holocaust on May 24th. 

• The Middle School hosted our 5th graders for Unity Day this year on May 25th. The 
kids came back to JRRS to eat pizza for lunch and have cotton candy. 

• The 5th grade had the opportunity to go to Adventure Park on May 27th. 
• The 5th grade had its last two fundraisers at 16 Handles after the Spring Concert 

and Philly’s Pretzels. Both did well. Thank you to all who contributed. 
• The yearbook breakfast will be Tuesday, June 21st from 9-10am. This is for 

students only. 
• Circus week for our 5th graders began this past Monday and their performance will 

be on Friday, June 10th at 1:15. Parents are welcome. 
• June 22 is Graduation Day and the graduation party at Vienna. 

 
  



PTA Luncheon: Wednesday, May 18th was the the PTA luncheon at KASHI. Thank you to 
Guna for organizing. Thank you to all who attended. 
 
Book Fair:  This year’s event was a HUGE success with about $2,000 raised. Thank you 
to our chairs and committee members who took the time to make this event memorable. 
 
PARP-Community Read In: Thank you to everyone who participated in this event. The 
children were so excited about their special readers. 
 
2022-2023 PTA Committees:  Please remember to fill out the google form sent by Mrs. 
Kletter if you are interested in joining a PTA committee for next school year. 
 
Good-Bye to 5th Grade Families:  A list of departing 5th grade families was read. 


